
Dear Sirs,
 
Please note that the above case has been relisted for a reopening hearing on the 30th instant at Lavender Hill
Magistrates Court, courtroom 1 at 2 pm.  Therefore, please be good enough to have your file in court and can the
LCCC please put this matter on hold until after the hearing, when the Defendant will attend.  Thank you.
 
Regards
 
P Brown
 

Pauletta Brown | Admin Officer | HMCTS |
176a Lavender Hill, Battersea, London SW11 1JU
T: 020 7805 1467 | F: 020 7805 1437 | DX 58559 Clapham Junction |
E: Pauletta.Brown-W@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk

*Please note: As of June 2nd 2014 Our fax will be GOLDFAX No:0870 324 0299*
"I am not authorised to bind the Ministry of Justice contractually, nor to make representations or other statements which may bind the Ministry of
Justice in any way via electronic means."

 

This e-mail (and any attachment) is intended only for the attention of
the addressee(s). Its unauthorised use, disclosure, storage or copying
is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient, please destroy all
copies and inform the sender by return e-mail.

Internet e-mail is not a secure medium. Any reply to this message
could be intercepted and read by someone else. Please bear that in
mind when deciding whether to send material in response to this message
by e-mail.

This e-mail (whether you are the sender or the recipient) may be
monitored, recorded and retained by the Ministry of Justice. E-mail
monitoring / blocking software may be used, and e-mail content may be
read at any time. You have a responsibility to ensure laws are not
broken when composing or forwarding e-mails and their contents.

The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet virus scanning service supplied by Vodafone
in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) This email has been certified virus free.
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.
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